=emor Memorandum

To: Edward Lavallee, City Manager
From: John Veneziano, Public Works Direc‘to// . //)/'/
Date: March 20, 2017

Subject: Revision to Solid Waste Ordinance — Temporary Programs

It has been brought to staff’s attention that the implementation of the pilot program for automated
solid waste collection was in conflict with certain provisions of the solid waste ordinance in the City
Code. Any pilot program, by its nature, may be temporary, and may be modified to resolve various
issues and concerns during the pilot period. It is proposed to add language to the ordinance allowing
the director of public works the authority, with consent of the council, to make modifications contrary
to provision of the ordinance when implementing any temporary program. It is expected that once the
program becomes permanent, the ordinance will be revised to eliminate any conflicting language.

It is recommended that City Council adopt the language in the attached ordinance revision.



